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Jim Sanderson

From: Carl Eggiman <carl.eggiman@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:12 AM
To: Jim Sanderson
Cc: Phil Cyr
Subject: Re: Firefighters without Borders Canada

Good morning  
Thank you for the positive reply  
I’m flying home today from a vacation and would love to chat with you  
What we have been doing lately is supporting smaller communities that don’t have the necessary funding  
With responses to motor vehicle crashes, these departments are able to raise funds via insurance companies to 
purchase new equipment for the department  
Cheers  
Carl  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Feb 2, 2024, at 9:05 AM, Jim Sanderson <temfire@temagami.ca> wrote: 

  
Morning Carl 
Your timing is spot on 
Yes, we have just upgraded our current Hurst hydraulic system to Hurst E-hydraulics, thanks to the 
generosity of the Temagami Lions, who were able to raise sufficient donations for a Cutter & Spreader 
last year and committed to continue their fund raising project to purchase an E-hydraulic ram ($15,441) 
by August this year.  Thanks to Council 's approval, I was approved to purchase the Ram ahead of 
receiving the funds from the Lions.   
  
I’ve started  the process of declaring the old set surplus to our needs, and have already identified it’s 
surplus to local district Fire Chiefs a week ago (no inquiries received yet) 
  
Initial thoughts included selling on GovDeals, however I’ve discussed your request with the acting CAO, 
which we support.   
As this is a donation, I need to get Council approval (most likely the April meeting).  I might reach out to 
you in the next couple of weeks for some details that I can include in my report / request to council. 
  
Have a great day 
  
Jim Sanderson 
Fire Chief 
Temagami Fire Department 
5 Stevens Road, Box 188 
Temagami ON  P0H 2H0 
705-569-3421  Ext. 150 (messages) 
705-648-9753 (cell) 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carl Eggiman <carl.eggiman@icloud.com>  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 10:34 AM 
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To: Jim Sanderson <temfire@Temagami.ca> 
Cc: Phil Cyr <pcyr@city.belleville.on.ca> 
Subject: Firefighters without Borders Canada  
  
Good morning Chief 
In past, your department has donated PPE to us at FWB Canada I recently saw that your department has 
purchased the new EHydraulic jaws As we have several northern First Nations communities requesting 
assistance in obtaining a set, wish to inquire if you might donate your orders set to Firefighters without 
Borders Canada to be repurposed to a community without Thank you Carl Eggiman Vice President FWB 
Canada 
1-613-848-5070 
Sent from my iPhone 
  


